
The Simpson Elementary SBDM Council held it's monthly meeting on Monday, June 4th 
at 5:00pm at Sol Azteca.  Those in attendance were:  Joyce Pais, Sherry Heath, Kathy 
Acre, Beverly Boren, and Terri Kelly.  After a socializing for a short time, Mrs. Pais 
handed us the necessary documentation to begin our meeting.  We did make an 
amendment to the agenda prior to starting.  Instead of approving the "March" minutes, 
we changed that to "April" minutes.  Mrs. Boren made a motion to accept the agenda as 
written with Mrs. Acre as the second.  The April minutes were then approved by Mrs. 
Acre making a motion to accept, with Mrs. Heath as the second.  Both motions passed. 
  
There were no good new reports or public concern. 
  
There was also no old business to discuss. 
  
As for the new business, the teacher's schedules and both handbooks (parent and 
faculty) were looked over.  Mrs. Boren made a motion to accept the teacher's schedule 
with Mrs. Acre as the second.  After review of the handbooks, Mrs. Heath made a 
motion to accept those as written with Mrs. Boren as the second.  These motions also 
passed. 
  
The next SBDM meeting will be on July 2nd at 9:00am with new member Mr. Dukes. 
  
After a nice dinner together, Mrs. Boren made a motion to adjourn with Mrs. Acre as the 
second.  The meeting adjourned at 6:30pm. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Terri Kelly 
 


